

## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR GENERAL ANTIGUA & BARBUDA

December 17, 2014

H.E. Sir Anthony Bailey, OBE, GCSS,
Secretary General
Delegate for Great Britain and Ireland & Magistral Delegate for Inter-Religious Relations
Sacred Military Constantinian Order of St George
12 Queen's Gate Gardens
London SW7 5LY. United Kingdom.

Dear Sir Anthony:

Words are inadequate to express the gratitude and appreciation we feel for the excellent arrangements you made during our recent visit to the United Kingdom. There is no question that you went above and beyond the call of duty to ensure that this visit was an outstanding one.

Of all the arrangements, the dinner we had with the Guild of Freemen of London stood out on its own and has had a lasting impression on me. Her Serene Highness, Lady Marie-Therese and yourself are indeed two wonderful persons. I continue to be impressed with your eloquence, especially your mode of expression on big occasions.

The Sacred Military Constantinian Order of St. George is fortunate to have you as their Secretary General and we in Antigua and Barbuda are fortunate to have you as a Member of the Government House Restoration Committee and we are looking forward to great results from our relationship.

I would want you to know that your efforts are greatly appreciated and your friendship deeply cherished by all of us.

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Healthy and Happy New Year!

His Excellency Sir Rodney Williams GCMG, KGN, GCFO, MBBS (UWI)

Governor General of Antigua and Barbuda